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Mark Belton and Alexandria Burkard were instrumental in quick execution of a 
new Service Agreement necessary for maintaining our scheduled FERC 
meetings.  Without any prior notice, they made time to meet with me and 
understand the project needs and then provide excellent guidance on the best 
means to achieve that.  Following that meeting, they held my hand through the 
development of the contract and were very careful to ensure both the needs of 
the District and our Contractor were considered to result in a workable contract.  
They then took the time to meet with all reviewers and approvers directly and 
respond to their questions, smoothing the path towards contract execution.  I 
hope to do a better job of forecasting my work and not putting myself in that 
position again but will always be forever grateful for the great lengths they 
went through to keep our Board of Consultants Meeting on track.  Thank you!

MARK BELTON & ALEXANDRIA BURKARD
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